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Please pass the ordinance to protect Kansas City trees. I feel it is crucial that any new development include the
preservation of as many trees as soon as possible and replacement of any removed canopy. The loss of many trees
in Kansas City makes this even more imperative. Trees provide a much-needed canopy that provides shade and
decreases increasing summer temperatures, they remove carbon from the environment and in addition to many other
things makes our city more beautiful. this will help us reach our climate goals as a city. Thank you for your support

of this ordinance.
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